-----Original Message-----

From: John Colman [mailto:JColman@pantograms.com] 

Sent: Tuesday, March 08, 2005 5:29 PM

To: comments

Cc: john@johncolman.com

Subject: Tampa Meeting

See attechment <<Pres Tax reform.doc>> 

March 8th, 2005

Sen. Connie Mack

The Presidents Advisory Panel on Federal Tax Reform

Suite 2100

1440 New York Ave. NW

Washington, DC 20220

Dear Senator Mack and Panel Members,

   Thank you for conducting the meeting in Tampa today. I attended the entire event and was pleased to see you guys (and gal) in action. This is a noble cause.

   I think you should be aware of selecting panel testimonials like Mr.’s Levin, Shakelford, and Gentry that you may be hearing from people that are too involved in our current system to be useful.  “Too close to the trees to see the forest” is the old saying. Their perspective of fixing, tweaking, and re-writing contrasted sharply with Mr. Gibbons seasoned and well informed view, and with your own comments about seeking a reasonably long term fix to our un-repairable tax code. The testimony of the small business owners was much more useful because they represent so much of our tax base.

   I am a simplicity advocate of replacing our income tax code with a national sales tax as advocated by the Fairtax.org group.  I know that there are tough political realities associated with that concept. Sam Gibbons has a great idea, too!  

   If most of the Western European countries can give up their own currencies in favor of the Euro, and succeed at that the way they have….we can replace our tax code!  Keep up the good work.

Best regards,

John P. Colman

President

Pantograms Mfg. Co. Inc.

4537 S. Dale Mabry Hy.

Tampa, Fl 33611

